
House Bill 2020 

 

Having carefully read and analyzed the contents of House Bill 2020, I am 
opposed to it. 

It is nothing more than deliberately takeover of the economy for the sake of 
growing government control over formerly free citizens. 

This is nothing more than an attempt at introducing a centrals command-and-
control form of government”Socialism,” over the economy of Oregon. 

It contradicts both.  

 

If you do not like free-market economy with individual freedom, move to Cuba, 
Cambodia, China or other totalitarian states. 

We neither want nor need an all-controlling government running and ruing our 
lives! 

 

Let us be free!  

 

Dennis V. Sinclair and Lynne Christine Sinclair 

523 Newtown Street, 

Medford, Oregon 97501 
 


